Data Which May be Useful Information for
Persons and/or Entities Seeking to Conduct Racial Bloc Voting Analyses

In the past, various parties interested in the redistricting process have found it useful to conduct
a “racial bloc voting” analysis of past electoral contests in South Carolina. The Redistricting Committee
staff has compiled a list of electoral contests and results that may be useful to individuals wishing to
conduct such an analysis. Due to the size of the file containing this data, it is not posted on the website;
however, a copy is available upon request, by contacting erincrawford@scsenate.gov, or calling 803-
212-6610.
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